
PUBLIC COMMENTS – ZOOM Video Communications 

 

See note at bottom.  

Any person desiring to address the Board may do so at this time. It is requested that discussion be 
limited to five minutes per person. The time may be modified by the Chair based on the number 
of people who would like to speak to the Board. 

Anyone with a complaint should discuss the matter with the Superintendent first, if every effort 
for resolution has not been settled with the persons involved or site administrator. After the 
Superintendent has heard the complaint, then it may be brought to the Board.  

Complaints against students or staff will be heard in executive session.  

Per Board Bylaw 9323 (a), Public Participation at Board Meetings, comments at Board meetings 
will be handled in the order they are received.  

Note: Any intoxicated person will not be permitted to speak.  

 

 


